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June 24, 2002 
 

Via E-Mail and Messenger 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-003022; Docket No. UT-003040 – CMP 
  Response to Bench Request 58 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Please find enclosed an original and 14 copies of Qwest Corporation's Report on the Status of 
Change Management Process Redesign.  Also enclosed is an electronic version of the Report and 
exhibits in MS Word and Excel. 
 
The Report is filed in response to Bench Request No. 58, which was made by Administrative Law 
Judge Rendahl during the June 7, 2002 OSS hearing.  At that hearing, Judge Rendahl issued Bench 
Request 58, asking Qwest to provide the Commission the results of the June 17-18 CMP meetings 
by the end of June 2002.  The enclosed Report responds to that Bench Request, which can be 
found at pages 8486-8487 of the transcript.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
 



cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 


